
CENTRAL	ILLINOIS	WOODTURNERS	
	

JUNE	NEWSLETTER	
	

Meeting	Monday	June	11,	2018	at	6:30	
At	Pekin	

	
THE	WOODWORKER’S	SHOP	

13587	Manito	Road	
Pekin,	Illinois	61554	

	
The	CIW	website	(centralillinoiswoodturners.com)has	a	detailed	map	in	the	calendar	section	if	

you	need	additional	directions.			
	
	
	Summer	Picnic		
	
Bill	Schulz	will	again	be	hosting	the	Annual	Summer	CIW	Potluck.	At	this	meeting	he	will	be	
passing	a	sheet	inviting	your	spouse	or	significant	other	to	the	Potluck.	On	that	sheet	he	will	be	
asking	if	you	are	planning	to	attend	and	what	you	will	bring.	He	is	encouraging	everyone	to	bring	
the	same	as	they	brought	last	year	unless	you	have	some	outstanding	new	dish.	He	told	me,	
“This	especially	pertains	to	Tim	Verbeke	who	brought	brats	and	sour	kraut.	This	is	a	must!”	
	
The	pot	luck	will	be	July	9th,	at	6:30	at	Bill	Schulz’s	place.	Directions	are	on	the	web	site	to	his	
place	in	NE	Bloomington.	
	
President’s	May/June	Challenge	–	Nails,	Tacks,	Screws	
	
President’s	challenge:	Nails,	Tacks,	Screws	–	Use	them,	create	texture	with	them,	attach	
stuff	with	them	to	any	turned	object	(bowl,	platter,	plate,	disc,	box,	flat	box,	etc.)	
	
	All	2018	President	Challenges	are	listed	on	the	Calendar	tab	on	the	club	web	page.	
	
	

Raffle	
	
The	Raffle	for	the	June	11th	meeting	in	Pekin	will	contain	a	Full	Size	Easy	Wood	Finishing	tool	
and	a	Woodturners	Wonders	$50.00	gift	certificate.		There	will	also	be	two	Diamond	Tool	
Sharpeners,	each	with	a	$10	Craft	Supplies	gift	certificate.	
		
Thanks	for	your	participation	in	our	monthly	club	raffle.		Please	continue	to	support	your	club	by	
buying	a	raffle	ticket.		
	
Something	New	



		
Something	new	for	the	CIW	Treasury	for	2018	will	be	a	50/50	Raffle.		We	will	have	that	at	the	
2018	Summer	Party	which	Bill	Schulz	and	his	wife,	Karen	host,	coming	up	in	July.		Raffle	tickets	
will	be	sold	to	support	our	Club	Treasury.		The	ticket	price	will	be	the	same	as	during	our	
monthly	meetings,	$5	per	ticket	and	5	tickets	for	$20.		The	winning	ticket	will	“Split	the	Pot”	
with	the	Club.		The	more	participants,	the	larger	the	pot!		Good	luck!	
		
Demonstrators	Welcome	
	
A	way	to	support	your	club	is	to	volunteer	to	give	a	demonstration	at	one	of	our	monthly	
meetings.		Please	contact	Kathy	Alexander	to	do	so.	
	
In	addition,	Hod	serves	as	coordinator	of	the	“Western	side	of	the	CIW	Volunteer	
Demonstrators”	and	would	like	to	inform	the	membership	that	our	Club	has	committed	to	
demonstrate	at	the	2018	Summer	Harvest	Show,	July	27thand	28th	in	Princeville,	IL.		This	event	
features	antique	farm	machinery	on	display	and	many	vendors.		Hod	would	like	to	have	at	least	
4	volunteer	demonstrators	both	days.		We	need	two	mini	lathes.		Hod	will	provide	one.	
	

	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


